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June 21, 2021 

 

To:  Members of the Budget and Finance Committee     202102327 

From:  Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

Subject: Emergency Ordinance – City Council Adjustments: FY 2022 

General Fund Operating Budget (African American Chamber of 

Commerce) 

Attached is an Emergency Ordinance captioned: 

AUTHORIZING the transfer of $100,000 within the General Fund to the 

Department of Community and Economic Development’s General Fund 

operating budget account no. 050x161x7400 for the purpose of 

implementing Council’s recommended changes to the FY 2022 General 

Fund Operating Budget in order to provide additional one-time leveraged 

support funding for the African American Chamber of Commerce according 

to the attached Schedule of Transfer. 

 

Pursuant to Motion #202102281, this Emergency Ordinance provides funding for the 

following item for inclusion in the FY 2022 General Fund Operating Budget: leveraged 

support for the African American Chamber of Commerce, $100,000. 

 

The reason for the emergency is to ensure that necessary funding is in place prior to the 

beginning of Fiscal Year 2022, which begins on July 1, 2021, for the current expenses and 

other expenses of the City of Cincinnati, including leveraged support for the African 

American Chamber of Commerce. 

 

 

cc: Christopher A. Bigham, Assistant City Manager 

 Karen Alder, Finance Director 
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